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KHIM​ VONGVADDHANAK

CONGRATULATION

ISSR wish to congratulate ​
Khim Vongvaddhanak a Year
6 student at ISSR Primary
School for being chosen to
represent Cambodia at the
Asian-Pacific Children’s
Convention in​ Fukuoka 2024.
Vongvaddhanak will be one
of 4 young students from​​​
Cambodia chosen to be a
junior ambassador at this
convention. We at ISSR are
very proud of this
accomplishment and wish
him all the best on this
exciting venture.

CHARITY EVENTS
On the 22nd January our  SRC members
from the High School and  Primary School
House captains presented $2,012/8,194,000
Riel to our 2 charities,  Angkor Children's
Hospital and Kantha Bopha Children's
Hospital. The money was raised at our
school fair which showcased the efforts of
the entire school community to coming
together to raise funds for these worthwhile
charities.
We thank those who took time to participate
and for all of the donations we received.
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This month, we recognised all of the students
who performed to their best, either in academic
learning areas or developing in their personal
growth. Well done to all of the recipients.  
We encourage parents to attend these
assemblies to share this achievement with your
child/ren. 

STARS OF THE MONTH

We have completed our Parent Teacher
Conferences for the third term. 
Parents discussed the progress of their children
and there was a wonderful air of positivity
throughout the school.  We thank each and
everyone who attended this event.

PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS
Our assembly co-coincided with “Energy
Saving Week” and each class created
posters highlighting how we can conserve
energy in our daily lives.  The students
presented their posters to the whole school.  
Well done to all of the speakers, you were all
so confident and enthused by the subject.

STUDENT ASSEMBLY
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Your child and their classmates had a
wonderful time taking school photos on
January 30th and 31st, 2024. These
photos are precious keepsakes that
capture their growth and friendships.
If you would like to order your child's
photo, please contact the school office
as soon as possible.
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Upcoming Events

CHESS TOURNAMENT 

HOUSE DAY

SCHOOL PHOTO

SPORTS DAY 
We are delighted to announce that
our Early Years and Primary School
Sports Day will take place on 23rd
February at ISSR primary school. This
is a great opportunity for our
students to showcase their physical
skills and enjoy some friendly
competition. Parents are welcome to
join us and cheer on their children.
We look forward to seeing you at this
fun-filled event.

Chess
tournament will
start from 05th-
09th February.

The House Day is an
important event for the
students of our school. It is a
day when they can
showcase their talents, skills
and achievements in various
fields. The House Day will be
held on 21st February this
year. We expect all the
students to participate
actively and enthusiastically
in the House Day activities. 


